STATE OF MISSISSIPPI
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

HALEY BARBOUR
COVERNOR

March 26, 2007

Ms, Janie O'Keefe

Executive Director

O'Keefe Educational Media Group
P.0O. Box 4002

Biloxi, MS 39555

Dear Janie:

I would like to share my support of the O’Keefe Educational Media Group’s
efforts to reach out to individuals with disabilities living in our coastal counties
and enhancing their quality of life.

As you know, non-profits that serve people with disabilities were virtually wiped
out after Hurricane Katrina. Your initiative — the Internet Resource Center and
Resource Directory — provides a modern method of training, information
gathering and networking among those with disabilities and the families that care
for them.

Your organization is an essential component in rebuilding the Gulf Coast, and 1
sincerely thank you. The renewal of South Mississippi is a team effort and I am
grateful for people like you who are playing an integral part of that success.

Sincerely,
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